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Maria Medrano 
Napa County  
1195 Third St., Napa, CA 94558 
Email: maria.medrano@countyofnapa.org 

Molly Rattigan 
Napa City & County CoC - City of Napa 
955 School Street, Napa, CA 94559 
Email: mrattigan@cityofnapa.org 

RE: HHAP-5 Award Announcement – Napa Region  
Regional Award Amount: $1,425,712.98 

This award is under a media and public announcement embargo until publicly released 
by the California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) or 
otherwise notified by HCD staff.  

Dear Napa Regional Partners: 

The California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) is pleased 
to announce that the Napa region’s HHAP 5 Regional Coordinated Homelessness 
Action Plan is approved, and the region has been awarded a Homeless Housing, 
Assistance and Prevention (HHAP) Round 5 award in the amount of $1,425,712.98. 

Napa County is awarded $698,089.89.   

Napa City & County CoC is awarded $727,623.09.   

Awardees are able to draw down funds when the Standard Agreement is fully executed, 
and any general and special conditions have been cleared in writing. Upon 
disbursement, awardees may reimburse themselves for funding activities contained 
within the approved funding plans/budgets contained within the HHAP 5 applications 
back to the date of NOFA. 
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HCD intends to issue a Standard Agreement within 90 days of receipt of the 
documentation required to execute this contract. A program representative will be in 
communication with you to discuss and confirm any documents needed. 
Congratulations on your successful application. For further information, please contact Jeannie 
McKendry at jeannie.mckendry@hcd.ca.gov or HPDhomelessnessgrants@hcd.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Megan Kirkeby 
Deputy Director, Housing Policy Development Division 
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